
From: allan boys  
Sent: Thursday, January 5, 2023 10:49 AM 
To: Agenda Items <AgendaItems@kawarthalakes.ca>; agendaitems@kawarthslakes.ca 
Subject: Re: Cowans Road/Peace Road - Bus Stop 

 

Sorry typo, resending. 

 

On Thu, Jan 5, 2023 at 9:24 AM allan boys <allanboys22@gmail.com> wrote: 

Good morning Sarah. 

I am contacting you in regards to the Separate School Board school bus pickup points on the 

North and South sides of Peace Road. 

We are requesting that this item be added to the agenda for discussion at the next Council 

meeting under item 5.4 for discussion and consideration. 

We are requesting that these areas be ploughed and cleared of snow in order to provide a safe 

parking area for parents dropping off and picking up children in the  morning and evening. 

At present after large accumulations of snow it is impossible for parents to avoid encroaching  on 

live lanes of traffic on Peace Road when picking up their children. 

Sincerely, 

Allan Boys 

Marion Boys 

 

mailto:allanboys22@gmail.com

